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In attendance:   Dr. Rafael Fernandez-Botran, Dr. Faye Jones, Korey Johnson, Dr. Katie Leslie, Matt Bojanowski, Dwayne Compton, Dr. Lee Mayer, Dr. Claudia Espinosa, Stacie Steinbock, Karan Chavis, George Kunkel, Hazel Ozuna, Dr. Kelli Dunn, Gwynne Homer, Dominique Jones, Dr. Russell Salter, Dr. Fernanda Nota, Dr. Liliana Rozo, Diana Avila 

The meeting was called to order by Dr. Fernandez with a request to approve the July 2015 Diversity Committee Minutes. The minutes were approved and attention was turned to the agenda items for the day.

Dr. Fernandez-Botran presented new student committee members who will serve as liaisons between the committee and their classmates. 

Dwayne Compton was also introduced as the new Executive Director for Diversity Initiatives, School of Medicine. He is currently conducting a SWAT Analysis of the School of Medicine Diversity Inititatives.

Stacie Steinbock, Director of the LGBT Satellite Office at HSC, provided an update on LGBT efforts specific to the School of Medicine. 
· HSC Pride is an interdisciplinary student group that welcomes new members. 
· PRIDE week will be held September 28- October 2. The LGBT Center is looking for volunteers and table sponsors for the HSC PRIDE Cookout on September 29. Volunteers are needed from 10:30-1. 
· The eQuality curriculum project within the School of Medicine has begun the pilot year. The AAMC LGBT-DSD competencies are incorporated into the MS1 and MS2 curriculum. The ULSOM is the nation’s pilot site for competency implementation. This is a partnership between the School of Medicine Undergraduate Medical Education Office, the LGBT Center, and the Health Sciences Center Office of Diversity and Inclusion. 
· The LGBT Center at HSC has open office hours Mondays and Wednesdays from 12-2 for student support services.
· The LGBT Health and Wellness Certificate Program will begin again this year. This will be more discipline-specific, with some sessions only open to specific schools, and some interprofessional. 

An update was provided on the 2015 Cultural Competency Workshop, which will be held on Tuesday, November 10. This will be held at the Kentucky Center for African American Heritage. The Health Sciences Center Office of Diversity and Inclusion is leading the planning process with collaborative partners from the 4 HSC schools, Kent School, and Sullivan College of Pharmacy. 

Hazel Ozuna presented plans for a new recognized student organization (RSO) chapter of the Hispanic Alliance of the Sciences. The goal is to promote professional development and networking for members and outreach to minority communities.

Karan Chavis provided an update on the NAMME Conference (September 16-20). 

Dr. Kelli Dunn discussed looking at the charge of the School of Medicine Diversity Committee, including updating the website and membership. She is also investigating a process/procedure for how her office supports diversity funding for lunch and learn, travel, conference registration, etc. The School of Medicine is in the search process for the Associate Dean for Urban Health Innovation. 
